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Docket No. 50-423

Northeast Nuclear Energy Company
ATTN: Mr. Edward -J. Mroczka

Senior.Vice President
Nuclear Engineering and Operations

P.O. Box'270'
Hartford, CT 06141-0270 ;

Gentlemen-

We have received a copy of your application. dated June 25,19B7, which
was filed with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation-(0NRR) for:
review. This' application provided information on those portions of
the Emergency Operator Procedures which were not validated during cold
licensing training. The ONRR staff has informed ~us that. review of your
submittal is required since this_ involves)a change to an approved
procedure.

~

The' fee required pursuant to 10 CFR 170 was not remitted with your'
application. Therefore, it is' requested that your Company remit the
application fee of $150 for your June 25 request. Your Company will be-
billed for any additional costs for the. review of your application in
accordance with 10 CFR 170.12(c) and 170.21.

Sincerely, ;;

Signed byi
! Rena M. Diggs

| Reba M. Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee. Management Branc'
Division of Accounting and hnance
Office of Administration and

Resources Management

|

DISTRIBUTION:
LPDR
PDR

1 Reg? Files)
RMDiggs

f'LFMB Reactor File
LFMB Pending Check File 1I

LFMB R/F (2) d

ARM /DAF R/F
.i

8708170438 0 14
'DR ADOCK 0 423
> PDR

_

'

0FFICE -: ARM /LFMB : ARM.. .. .. ... :s A..... : ..c/MMBC/.p. 4 :.. .........:._...... __..._............____ ......:..: : : :
.

SURNAME :LTremper:wp :RM0iggs : : : : :
.......__:........__..:.__......__.:........... :....__ .__ ......................_____.W 1$181%L .8@Uf$9@T ::- A. * * *


